
  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

  

   

 
 

 
 

 

RANKIN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
2016–2017 ONLINE REGISTRATION 

POWERED BY INFOSNAP 

The Rankin County School District is excited to ofer an online tool that will make registering your child for 
the upcoming school easier than ever. 

Online Registration for all students begins Monday, July 28, 2016. Parents or guardians must make an initial 
visit to the school in their attendance zone to begin the online registration process. (**Please note: If you 
are not the parent of the child you are registering, additional documentation will be required. An Afdavit 
of Residency must be provided if the Parent / Guardian live with another person. It must be completed by 
the homeowner / primary resident and be notarized.) 

Once you have received the snapcode from the school, you can go to www.rcsd.ms and click on the 
student registration ICON. 

NEW STUDENT RETURNING STUDENT 

If your child was not enrolled in a Rankin County 
school in May of 2016, you will be registering your 
child under the “New Student” guidelines. Parents 
will need to visit their child’s school and present the 
following documents**: 

• Two residency verifcation documents
http://www.rcsd.ms/Page/28500

• Immunization form 121
• Certifed Birth Certifcate (long)
• End of year report card from previous school
• Transcript (High School only)

You will be asked to present a photo ID by the 
school. The school will issue you a snapcode 
number that will allow you to log into the 
INFOSNAP system and start the registration 
process. 

Online Registration will not be open until July 28, 
2016. 

If your child was enrolled in a Rankin County school 
in May 2016, you will be registering your child under 
the “Returning Student” guidelines. 

Parents will need to visit their child’s school and 
provide up to date residency documents, 
http://www.rcsd.ms/Page/28500 , and a photo ID**. 

You will receive a letter that contains a snapcode 
number. This snapcode will allow you to create 
an INFOSNAP account and update your child’s 
information and fll out additional forms. 

Online Registration will not be open until July 28, 
2016 

We are looking forward to a successful school year 
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